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Good Morning! 

I am writing to express my strong support for the bylaw proposal 1628/23. Plans to convert the 
agricultural land NW-06-57-23-W4M (Lot 1, Block 1, Plan 1722474) into a recreational 
district. Having thoroughly examined the potential benefits of such a project, I believe that it 
would be a valuable addition to the county and provide numerous advantages to both residents 
and visitors alike. 

First and foremost, a disc golf course would contribute significantly to both the physical and 
mental health of visitors. Disc golf is a fun and accessible sport that encourages physical 
activity, promotes a healthy lifestyle, and fosters a sense of camaraderie among participants. 
By offering a recreational space specifically designed for disc golf, we would be providing an 
affordable and inclusive opportunity for individuals of all ages and abilities to engage in 
outdoor activities. 

Moreover, a disc golf course would enhance the overall recreational offerings within the 
county. With its low environmental impact and minimal infrastructure requirements, a disc 
golf course can be designed and maintained without compromising the natural beauty and 
integrity of the land. By redistricting this parcel of agricultural land for this purpose, we would 
be creating a unique recreational asset that complements existing facilities while diversifying 
the options available to residents and attracting visitors from neighboring communities. 

In addition to the health benefits and recreational value, a disc golf course can also have 
positive economic impacts. Disc golf enthusiasts often travel to visit different courses and 
participate in tournaments, generating tourism revenue for the local businesses and boosting 
the local economy. The establishment of a well-maintained disc golf course in the county 
would undoubtedly attract players from near and far, stimulating spending in our restaurants, 
hotels, and other businesses. 

Furthermore, a disc golf course can promote environmental stewardship and conservation 
efforts. Through proper course design and management, we can incorporate elements such as 
native plantings, wildlife habitats, and erosion control measures. By creating a harmonious 
coexistence between the disc golf course and the natural surroundings, we can raise awareness 
about the importance of environmental preservation and educate visitors about sustainable 
practices. 

I am confident that the conversion of this small portion of agricultural land into a recreational 
disc golf course aligns strongly with the county's vision of "Community, Innovation & 
Ambition". The project holds great potential to enrich the lives of residents, attract visitors, 
and bolster the local economy while promoting environmental sustainability. 








































